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Deputy Minister Pam Tshwete to launch Clear Water Pipeline in 
Rosendal 

 
30 April 2019 

The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms Pamela Tshwete, MP, will officially launch 
Clear Water Pipeline Project in Dihlabeng Local Municipality in Rosendal on Friday, 03 May 
2019.  

The Dihlabeng LM serves as a Water Services Authority (WSA) and Water Services Provider 
(WSP) for four towns. The only water resource available for the Paul Roux town area is 
groundwater which is abstracted from five boreholes in the vicinity of the town. The new 
project will serve 18 092 households in Fouriesburg, Paul Roux, Rosendal and Bethlehem 
who previously did not have access to potable water.  

The project is divided into three phases that include the construction of Appurtenant Works 

from Bethlehem Water Treatment Works (WTW) to Paul Roux and New booster pump station 

at the new Mooivlei pressure break tank. Phase Three will include construction of Water 

Pipeline and Appurtenant Works from Bethlehem WTW to Fouriesburg/ Mashaeng 

 

Media is invited as follows: 

 

Date : 03 May 2019 

Venue : Mautse Community Hall Rosendal 

Time : 10:00 

 

 

ENDS 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information contact, Marcus Monyakeni 082 808 6383 or Luvo Dumse on 

073 050 7717 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  

http://www.dwa.gov.za/

